
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Mr. Ken Andrews 
President 
CUPE Local 116 
39 Scarfe Annex 
Campus Mail 

Dear Ken: 

March 20, 1981 

Re: Letter of Agreement Re: Joint Committee to 
Review Benefit Plans - AUCE Collective Agreement 

On March J, 1981 l wrote to you concerning the above committee, 
and at that time I requested that you let us know how your union feels 
about the concept of reviewing our m~tual benefit plans. I received 
no response from your local, a 'lthough al I the other unions on campus 
affected by the benefit plans contacted me and indicated that they 
would be represented on the committee. 

We had our first meeting with the University yesterday, 
March 19th. It proved to be quite interesting and productive. We 
:outlined our objections to the current plans, and requested some 
perti ·nent data re: the employees concerned. We all agreed that the 
current plans -could be improved upon. 

It appears to me that it is in the interest of your local 
to improve these plans as well, and as such, it is in your interest 
to have some representation on this committee, especially as you are 
the largest union on this campus. 

I look forward to your response. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Hice 
Union co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


